
 
 

 

 

 

         

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

26 th September  

 

28 th September  

 

 

30 th September  

3rd October  

5th October  

10th October  

 

 

11th October  

15th October  

16th October  

 

17th October  

18th October  

 

19th October  

29 th October  

 

30 th October  

Travelling Book Fair begins  

PTA Meeting 7pm  

Non uniform & Macmillan 

Coffee Afternoon  

Book Fair ends  

Y6 PGL visit departs  

Y6 PGL visit returns  

Lincolnshire Day  

Y2/Y6 Hindu Visitor  

Welcome Evening for 

parents new to Nursery  

Flu Vaccinations (Rec-Y5) 

Y3 Curriculum Evening  

Y3/Y4 Tag Rugby 

Tournament  

Y2 Curriculum Evening  

Welcome Evening for 

parents new to Reception  

Last day of Term 1  

STAFF TRAINING DAY 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Start of Term 2   

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon  
On Friday 28th September we will be holding a 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon for all. It will start at 

1:45pmñ3:10pm. There will be 

cakes and coffee/tea. All we ask is 

for a kind donation.  

We hope to see you there! 

 

Lost Coats  
Mrs Goodsell has a large bag of coats 

from last year. If a beloved coat had run 

away from you last year, please feel free 

to come to the office and search through 

the bag of abandoned coats to see 

if you can be reunited with yours. 

The coats will otherwise be sent 

to a charity shop to find new 

homes. 

Money 
Please could you ensure that all cash is 

placed in a named envelope when handing it 

into the office. Thank you!  

Attendance  
Class attendance for 10th ñ14th September  

KS1 - Miss Cooke 99.32% 

KS2 - Miss Moscatiello 99.35%  

Overall school attendance is:  

97.99%  

Friday 21st September Issue  

New Arrival!  
Congratulations to Mr Price 

and his partner on the arrival 

of their baby boy!  

 

Wonderful news!  

Spaces in Clubs  
There are a few spaces left in clubs. If anyone is 

interested, please go to the office.  

Watch this Plate...  
On 4th October a lucky plate promotion will be run by 

our school meal provider. Further details to follow.  

Multi -Skills  Mondays 

(All year)  

KS2 8 Spaces 

Alternative 

Sports  

Tuesdays 

(All year)  

KS1 7 Spaces 



 
 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 
  

 

Pupil of the Week  
Albert, Rocco, Maisie, Lillie, Zaid, 

Imogen, Daniels, Emilia, Erlandas, 

Shane, Tomasz & all of Falcon 

Class. 

Year 1  
Year 1 have settled into the new routines really 

well over the last couple of 

weeks. They have been 

doing lots of work with 

numbers and have been 

practising their handwriting 

skills. This week we have 

been having fun talking 

about and painting the 

different seasons.  

Values 
Elsa, Kareem, Milda, Willow, Alex, 

Kitty, Logan, Daniel, Bartosz, 

Charlie, Amelia & Lexie.  

Year 6  
In Mr Slater's class, we have been 

exploring number patterns. We have been 

using a range of practical 

resources to help us to see 

if we can spot patterns in 

sequences. Some of us 

have even been exploring nth terms 

with more complex sequences - some 

really tricky maths!  

Top Table  

Thank you  
A quick thank you to you for the generous donations 

of food we were able to 

send to the Agape Care 

Foodbank! Well done! 

Year 3 Greek Day  
Year 3 had a fantastic time 

last Friday. We made a 

variety of different Greek 

dishes for our banquet which 

we really enjoyed. We also 

made some incredible wreath 

head-dresses which we wore 

all day. Year 3 also enjoyed 

writing our names using the Greek alphabet and 

dancing the Zorba dance.  

Lunchtime Awards  
KS1 - Freddie  

KS2 - Sam 

Well Done! 

Eco Award  
KS1 - Miss Amess 

KS2 - Miss Tawn 

Well Done! 

Extreme Mountain Bike Workshop  
This weekõs extreme mountain 

bike workshop went down a 

storm with the children! We 

learnt about cycle safety, 

tricks and much more. Thank 

you 

Extreme 

Mountain Bike Show! 

Hopefully we will see you 

next year!  


